VIENTIANE CAPITAL LAO-TEOCHEW ASSOCIATION

Invatation

Dr. Zheng Mugiang and team members of Shantou University (Li Song, Zheng Ruibin,
Chen Sitong, Zhang Chunhui):

VIENTIANE CAPITAL LAO-TEOCHEW ASSOCIATION is sincerely invite your
team to visit our association from September 2nd to September 12th for exchange and
cooperation. At that time, we will provide you with meeting rooms and opportunities to
connect with our members and researchers. We will jointly carry out disscusions,

research, and interviews on overseas Chinese oral history projects.

The invited persons are as follows :

Name Post
Dr. Zheng Mugiang Regimental Director
Li Song Researcher
Zheng Ruibin Researcher
Chen Sitong Researcher
Zhang Chunhui : Researcher

We understand that you are self-funding your trip, so if you have any further
questions please do not hesitate to contact us. We sincerely look forward to meeting
you all in Laos. We are certain that will be a productive and rewarding experience
for both of us.

- With best wishes!
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